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I tied to complete  the have your say on line but not very user friendly 

My comments in relation to the funding model are: 

Any change to the funding model should be equitable for all property owners. In an 

urban residential area, the cost to provide fire and other services is the same. 

A good example is the reform that has been undertaken by Tas Water re fixed charges. 

The suggestion that the cost should be based on AAV or Capital value of a propoertu Is 

very discriminatory. I strongly oppose this approach as the basis for future funding. 

Any future funding model should be equitable to each class  of landowners. 

Other social assistance should be provided by other mechanisms and not be subsidized 

by owners of properties with higher values 

Roger Howlett 

 

 


